Parents have the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of the student’s
classroom teachers and any paraprofessionals providing support to the child. Parents must be provided, upon
request, state qualifications and license criteria for teachers and paraprofessionals.

For more information, contact the Human Resources Department at 931 967-0626.



